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2nd Sept 2024 
 

Langham Village School Breakfast Club  
(Year R - 6) 

 
                        7.30 – 8.30 Wednesday and Friday 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are trialling a breakfast club next half term. It will be run by Mrs. Jo Morahan 
in the hall on a Wednesday and a Friday from 7.30 until 8.30. The children will 
then go into class. 
 
There will be activities available for the children to take part in and a selection of 
toast and cereals. 
 
Payment can be made directly to Mrs Morahan (£4 per child for each session). 
 
She will need to know at the beginning of each week which days your child will be 
attending. She can be contacted on: 
 
jmorahan9wre@nsix.org.uk 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
Mrs P Kossowicz 

 
Head teacher 
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